
 

 

 

 

                
 

 

To, 
Respected PCCF, 
Aranya Bhavan, Bangalore-18. 
 
Respected Sir, 

Sub: Letter of under taking assuring to submit the RoFR Compliance Certificate in Form-II 
issued by Deputy Commissioner.   

Ref: Letter from your office having No. A5(2).GFL.CR-4/2018-19, dated  15/09/2018. 

Namaste.  Please accept our humble regards.  As per the letter from your office having 

No.A5(2).GFL.CR-4/2018-19, dated 15/09/2018 we have been told that the option “NO” for the Sl No. 

K(i) Whether the process for settlement of Rights under the Forest Rights Act 2006 on the forest 

land proposed to be diverted has been completed? Is not correct and we have to submit the RoFR 

Compliance Certificate in FORM-II (for Hybrid/non-Linear projects) issued by Deputy Commissioner 

as per guidelines issued by GOI, MOEF&CC, New Delhi vide F.No. 11-9/1198-FC (Pt) dated 05-07-

2013 will have to submitted before the final approval under the FC Act.   
 

 I undersigned, Smt. Sumatha Nayak in capacity of the President and Managing Trustee and 

also the authorized signatory for the FCA application of the trust, do hereby undertake the 

responsibility and assure you on behalf of the Trust that we shall submit the RoFR Compliance 

Certificate in FORM-II (for Hybrid/non-Linear projects) issued by Deputy Commissioner as per 

guidelines issued by GOI, MOEF&CC, New Delhi vide F.No. 11-9/1198-FC (Pt) dated 05-07-2013 

before the final approval under the FC Act.  whenever directed from your office as per government 

norms for our proposal no. FP/KA/Others/33888/2018 under which we are seeking for diversion of 

total extent of 4.249 Ha (10.5acres) of deemed forest area in Svy No. 283 of Kukkundoor Village 

and Svy No. 354 of Nitte Village, Karkala Taluk and Udupi District to submit the required 

compliance report.   
 

 However we have mentioned the option as “No” in the online application since if we select 

as “Yes” it will ask the compliance certificate to be uploaded which we haven’t got at this moment.  

Hence we are submitting this undertaking letter of assurance. 
 

                

  Thanking you,                       With Regards, 

 
 

 (Smt. Sumatha R Nayak) 
       President & Managing Trustee 

                                                                                   Sri Ramakrishna Sharada Ashrama (R) 

        Sri Ramakrishna Sharada Ashrama (R.) 
                                Swami Vivekananda Marg, Village & Post Yerlapady, Bailur, 

          Karkala Taluk, Udupi Dist., Karnataka. Pin: 574102, India. 
                                      

 

  Ph : +91- 9880705858  (Sumatha Nayak)                                                                             email : bailurashram1@gmail.com 

         +91- 9945152755 / 8277654495 (Office)                                                                website: www.rkashrambailurmath.org 
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Date: 19-09-2018 
Place: Bailur Math 

Ref: SRSA/2018-19/049 


